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School Newsletter Term 1 Number 7 2022 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
It's so good to have all our students and staff back at 
school, fit and well. We all really enjoyed our Celebration 
Day last Friday, thank you to all the parents, caregivers 
and grandparents who joined us. We enjoyed a lovely 
barbecue lunch, a slippery slide, games and ice cream. 
There are some photos on our website and Facebook 
page.  
 
The school community offers our sincere thanks to Hay-
ley Hutton, who is retiring as Chair of our Board of Trus-
tees. Hayley has been a fantastic Chair, tirelessly giving 
her time for the benefit of the school and we are truly 
grateful for all she has done. 
 
Parent Interviews:  
Room 1 - We are having school interviews this week for 
Room 1. Go to Skool Loop or ring the school if you have-
n't booked an interview time.  
Room 3 - We have had to defer interviews with Mrs  
 

 
 
Myburgh until next term, as she is on sick  
Leave.  Please contact Rosie to confirm your new time, 
or rebook yourself on the Skool Loop app. This will be 
for May 3rd and May 4th 2022.  
 
We have a lot of RATs kits at school, for sharing with our 
families and school community. Please pop in and col-
lect as many as you need, or give the Office a ring, and 
we will send them home with your children.  
 
Same goes for masks - hundreds to give away. Please 
collect some or let us know how many you could use 
and we will send them home.   
 
This will be our last newsletter for this term, last day of 
term is on Thursday 14th April and we will have Assem-
bly at 1pm. 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
Rosie Ellis 

Note the Date! 

April 5th  - 6th Parent Interviews 

April 14th—Assembly at 1pm, and 

End of Term 

School Hours 8.30-2.25 

Morning tea 10.10-10.30 

Lunch time 12-12.50 

From the Board of Trustees 

It is with pleasure the Board of Trustees announces that it has appointed Mrs Karyn Taylor, Deputy 
Principal from Tokoroa Central School, as the new Principal for Paparoa School.  Karyn is a proven 
leader and educator. We are fortunate she is joining us. She has family living close by and will be mov-
ing to the area with her husband, who has retired from the Police Force. They will be joining us in 
term 3. We are sure that you will warmly welcome them into our com-
munity. 



Kaipara Knights Soccer Club 

The 2021 season starts in May. Practices will be held locally and Saturday morning matches 

are at Port Albert. Last year we had boys and girls aged 5 -10 years old. We are looking for 

expressions of interest at the moment from players. Please look at our facebook page 

(Kaipara Knights Soccer Club) or email  alisonjcadman@gmail.com for a form. Alison Cadman 

027 828 6795 

Goats wanted! Does anyone in our school community have any milking goats  for sale or 

looking for a new home? Please call Trixie on 0273900174  

Northern Wairoa Rugby 2022 junior rugby season is approaching. Let's get our tamariki ready for the 

2022 junior rugby season and join Northern Wairoa Youth Rugby Subunion’s fantastic Junior Rally 

Day. More than ever, your child can be a part of this exciting time! Our season will kick off the first week-

end after the holidays. �Registrations are open from now till 08 April to boys & girls U5’s to U16’s, regard-

less of your vaccination status. ‼ Sign up here ➡ https://www.sporty.co.nz/…/junior-rugby…/junior-rugby-

info-1 Come along and join Junior Rally Day on Wednesday 13 April from 4:30PM - 6:30PM at Pioneer Park. 

Any questions for the above information, please contact Scotty McDermott - 021 524377 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Bulb  Fundraiser update 

Thanks to those who sent orders and pay-

ment for the Spring Bulbs fundraiser. The 

orders have been received by  Garden Post 

and will be dispatched shortly . The Office 

will be in touch with all those who  ordered 

once we have a dispatch date.  

 

Get in Touch: 

www.paparoa.school.nz   

Text: 02108686606   

Skoollop: Paparoa School    

facebook.com/paparoaschool 

All information about our buses: http;//song.easybus.nz 
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